From: Connie Young

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 9:50:05 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

My husband, Lon, and I live on a low fixed income. As we age it is getting harder and harder to survive.

The rise in fuel costs makes it very hard to go to the doctor, or attend church. House Rent has become astronomic,
and now food will go up again. It is becoming more and more impossible to live. We cannot afford to move into
assisted living. And being homeless at our age would be impossible.

There must be some other way to placate the climate crisis. In the 1950's the government said we were headed into
the ice-age. If you wait a few years our climate will probably change again.

We cannot live under SB1530

Sincerely,

Connie Young

7886 Nathan St SE Apt St.se
Salem, OR 97317
lonandconnie@gmail.com
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